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Dear Parents/Carers,         30.10.19 
 
Yesterday, we received our notification that we are to have our SIAMS inspection on Tuesday 5th November 
2019. As you are aware, this is something we have been expecting and preparing for and we are pleased 
that we now have a confirmed date on which to show all that is distinctly Christian about our school. It is 
also an opportunity to showcase how our Christian Vision of FAMILY and FRIENDSHIP is embedded deeply 
and permeates all we do at Homefield.  
 
As with our Ofsted inspection last year, we all pulled together and demonstrated how successful this school 
was and continues to be and we have no doubt for this SIAMS inspection we will receive the same level of 
support from you. We encourage you all to review the documents on our website regarding our Christian 
Vision and plans for future improvement, so that you can remind yourselves of the importance of our 
developmental journey as one united family.  
 
The Inspector, Mrs. Rachel Beeson, will wish to speak to a group of parents during part of the day to give 
their opinions about the school, so if you feel confident in talking about how positive our school is and the 
nurturing impact it has on the pupils, please give your name to our Office staff. Parents may also be 
approached by senior leaders to see whether they would be willing to speak on the school’s behalf. If we 
are inundated by names, the school will select a group of parents from those willing.   
      
We are looking forward to the day and hope that together we can achieve a successful outcome. 
Remember our strapline: 

 
Together, we are a school that cares for, values and encourages all by providing opportunities to shine. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. B Young 
Headteacher 

http://www.homefield.norfolk.sch.uk/

